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Nielsen, Zehe & Antas, P.C. alleges that on August 8, 2017 there was a water main break which
caused water to enter their insured’s building at 758 North Broadway, which is owned by the
Milwaukee Athletic Club. They allege that the Milwaukee Water Works response and repairs
were not proper, and caused a second break on August 22, 2017. Claimed damages exceed the

statutory cap of $50,000.00 for each loss.

The Milwaukee Water Works states that they responded in a timely manner, followed standard
procedures, and took appropriate action for each loss. There is no evidence that the City was

negligent. Therefore, we recommend that these claims be denied.
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